Stuart Road Primary School Newsletter



Dates for your diary:

W/B Monday 23rd January – All After School Clubs start

Friday 27th January – Chinese New Year lunch

Wednesday 1st February – SRFA Uniform Sale

Wednesday 1st February – SRFA Story Night for Fdn, Yr 1 & 2

Monday 6th February – SRFA Valentines Disco

Friday 10th February - SCHOOL CLOSED - INSET DAY

Monday 13th – Friday 17th February – Half term

Tuesday 21st February – Class photos

Thursday 23rd February – Bag2School collection – further details to follow

Wednesday 8th March – Movie Night for Yr 3, 4, 5 & 6 – 5.15 – 7.15pm

Thursday 9th March – Yr 3 & 4 performance – further details to follow

Friday 17th March – Museum/Open afternoon – 2pm

Friday 24th March – Red Nose Day – further details to follow

Friday 31st March – SRFA chocolate mufti/tombola – further details to follow

Monday 3rd April – Monday 17th April – Easter holidays

Monday 1st May - SCHOOL CLOSED - BANK HOLIDAY

W/B Monday 8th May – SATs week



SRFA Uniform Sale

We are holding a uniform sale on

Wednesday 1st February under the Gazebo from 3.15pm. All items are 50p, used but in good condition.

If you have any unwanted school uniform or hangers please leave in the Office.

Yr 5 and 6 Residentials

The balance of Year 6 visit is due by Friday 24th February 2017.

Year 5 residential balance is due by Friday 3rd March 2017.

If paying by cheque, please make payable to Plymouth City Council.

We are going paperless!

We are close to having an email contact for most parents. This will enable us to make greater use of the e-Schools platform to keep you informed about your children and school life.

This will mean that all letters will be sent via email, only consent forms will be sent home as a paper copy. All information we send home will be on our website, under 'Parents, Letters Home'. Dates are on the 'Calendar'. Our website is updated on a regular basis.

Today's newsletter will be the last paper copy you receive. All future newsletters will be by email only. For those few parents, who do not have an email address, please contact the office and we will ensure you receive any correspondence.

Thank you for your continuing support.

Date: 20.1.2017



We would like to thank everyone who has contributed to the Christmas Shoebox Appeal.

TEECH received over 1,700 shoebox gifts and the team of eight volunteers travelled over to Romania and Moldova between 27th December and 11th January to hand deliver them to those most in need.

Please click on the link below to have a look at the photos, which provide an insight into the conditions in which these people live and the smiles created with a bit of sharing and giving over the Christmas period.

http://teechorg.weebly.com/



Don't forget, we have tea towels, with all the children's self-portraits on, for sale at the most reasonable price of £4.

Available from the office.



Valentines Disco Monday 6th February

KS 1 (Fdn, Yr 1, 2 & 3) 4.45 – 6pm KS 2 (Yr 4, 5 & 6) 6.15 – 7.30pm £1 entrance

Stuart Road Friends Association - Story Night

Wednesday 1st February

Foundation, Yr 1 and Yr 2 - 5.30pm - 6.30pm

Entrance £1.50 (includes a drink and snack)

In The Early Years Unit

(Please enter through the Foundation classroom)

Please wear your pyjamas and bring a cushion to sit on and your favourite cuddly toy to share the fun!





For those who use twitter, Stuart Road now have a twitter account, which will allow us to further share events in school.

Search for @stuartroad

Date: 20.1.2017